
0.0…. 

Dear All, 

We have reached December, which is both exciting and slightly scary as to how quickly the year has flown by! It’s 

beginning to look a lot like Christmas!! The children are very excited as we are happily counting down the days to 

Christmas. On Tuesday, Mr Smith kindly put up the school’s Christmas hoops. Please pop into the hall to check out 

our take on the Nativity story. If you can work out which year group did which hoop, including staff and Governors, 

then there is a prize for the first parent / career to give your correct answers to the office! This week, 6th December 

at 2:00pm and 7th December at 9:45am, we have the EYFS/KS1 nativities. There will be hot chocolate available 

outside the hall / church area for those who would like one whilst they wait to go into the hall.   

On the evening of the KS2 nativity, there will be some craft items for sale, along with drinks and nibbles served after 

the show at the back of the church, all proceeds go to the school.  

Kind regards,  

Lynn Anderson 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

Messages from the Office Team 

The Hall, kitchen and playground are now available for hire. If you are a parent at the school and you would 

like to hire the hall or any of the other facilities, please speak to Mrs King who can be contacted via phone on: 020 

8788 8650 or email: sbm@roehampton.wandsworth.sch.uk . 

 

 

 

Message from the PSA 

RCS will be holding a Fundraising Bake Sale on Tuesday 6th December from 3.30pm in the KS2 Playground. We 
are kindly asking for cake donations for the sale.  Please bring in your cake donations to the office on either 
Monday 5th December or Tuesday 6th December before 3pm. Many thanks for your continued support with 
our fundraising efforts; it is greatly appreciated. 

If you would like to join the PSA, please talk to Becky Meager (Parent from Year 6) or leave your details for her 
at the office.  
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Theme of the Month is:  
 

Trust 
‘My God is my strength in whom I trust’- Psalm 18.2        

                   

Our article of the Month is:  

Article 3 

‘ The best interests of the child must be a top priority in all decisions and actions that affect the child.’ 

 

                    Monday 28th November 2022 
 

 

EYFS 
Zayn - For beautiful handwriting at home, thank 
you for writing out all the words to our Christmas 
Song. 
 
Ayami - For amazing singing and dancing. 
 

Year 1 
Ayva - For being so enthusiastic when singing 
songs for the Nativity. 
 
Amelia - For working hard to learn subtraction. 

Year 2 
Najia - For using such a clear loud speaking voice 
for her part in the Nativity. 
 
Aurora - For showing great perseverance in 
maths activities to deepen her understanding of 
number. 
 

Year 3 
Faris - For persevering with your sewing in DT. 
 
Raahim - For always being considerate of others 
feelings. 

Year 4 
Ariba - For always trying her best in all lessons. 
  
Labeeqa - For improving her arithmetic test 
scores. Well done and keep it up! 

Year 5 
Louis - for being an excellent talk partner and 
consistently demonstrating the values of 
responsible and caring. 
 
Sayhan - for working really hard across all 
subjects and always trying his best. 
 

Year 6 
Shumaila and Sarah Joy - For not being afraid to 
make mistakes in class and always trying their 
best! Both girls are always engaged in lesson 
inputs and aren’t worried about putting their 
hands up and getting it wrong. 
 

 
This week’s winner for attendance: 

Year 3   with 98.94% 
Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 



Diary Dates 

 

December 

1st - Christmas Lunch 

1st - Full Governing Board Mtg -7pm 

5th - EYFS/KS1 Dress rehearsal 

6th - 2pm EYFS/KS1 Nativity Performance 

6th  - Cake Sale 

7th - 9am Hot Chocolate for all parents / carers prior to Nativity 

7th - 9:45am EYFS/KS1 Nativity Performance 

8th - 7pm Year 3 & 4 concert at Fairfield Hall (Children will be at Fairfield Hall prior to concert with 

teachers for a rehearsal) 

12th - KS2 Dress rehearsal 

12th - KS2 Movie Night 3:30pm - 5pm  

13th - 6pm KS2 Nativity Performance in church, followed by drinks & nibbles 

14th - Father Christmas visits (children will be able to visit Father Christmas, have their photo taken & 

receive a small present - £1) 

14th - Class Parties (Teachers will send out further information) 

15th - Christmas Jumper Day at RCS – Everyone is invited to wear a Christmas Jumper & donate £1 to 

Save the Children charity 

15th - 2:30pm - 4pm Carols by Candlelight, followed by hot chocolate. All are welcome. 

16th - Last Day of Term – School finishes at 3:20pm (EYFS & KS1) and 3:30pm (KS2) 

January 2023 
3rd - INSET Day 
4th - Return to school 


